
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Commissioners Court of Grayson County will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed fiscal year 2026 budget, and 
will consider the proposed budget for adoption after the 
public hearing has concluded. The hearing will be held on 
Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 10:00 a.m., in the 
Commissioners Courtroom located at the Grayson County 
Courthouse, 100 W. Houston St., Sherman, Texas 75090.  
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $1,098,413 or 1.68%.  Of this total 
property tax amount, $4,103,735 is tax revenue to be raised 
from new property added to the tax roll this year. Any 
person may attend and may participate in the hearing. 


